
Celebration of Home Learning 

Nursery 

Marley has been very busy during our home learning week, she sent Miss Kemp 

some pictures of the things she has been doing.  

Marley has been finding numbers around her house, she also found numbers on 

her television remote control, well done Marley! 

        

Marley also enjoyed going for an Autumn walk, listening to a new story and then 

creating a Hedgehof leaf family, fantastic artwork Marley! 

        

        



   Lottie and her brother have been enjoying climbing trees and doing lots of 

singing. 

 

 

 

 


